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For immediate release 
 
 

The Air Cadet League of Canada Announces 
Recipient of the CASARA Foundation 

Continuation Flying Award 
 
 
OTTAWA, October 15, 2015 – The Air Cadet League of Canada is pleased to announce WO2 Allison Cole of 530 Havoc 
Squadron in Waterloo, Ontario, as this year’s recipient of the Civil Air Search and Rescue Association (CASARA) 
Foundation Continuation Flying Award. 
 
WO2 Cole has always had a growing interest in aviation. After years of hard work, she obtained her license last 
summer through the cadet program. She hopes to accumulate experience as pilot in command so that she can 
introduce younger cadets to the world of flying, and someday volunteer in civilian organizations such as CASARA. She 
hopes to CASARA as a civilian pilot and help make aviation as accessible and beneficial to others as it has been for her. 
 
The CASARA Foundation Continuation Flying Award is presented annually to one of the top graduates of the Air Cadet 
Power Pilot Training Program who expresses an interest in using their flying qualifications to help other individuals or 
organizations. Applicants must be actively involved in an Air Cadet Squadron and must hold a current Transport 
Canada Private Pilot License. 
 
The Air Cadet League of Canada is a civilian, non-profit, community-based and volunteer-led organization that in 
collaboration with the Department of National Defence and our other partners, is dedicated to supporting the 
objectives of the Royal Canadian Air Cadet program. The purposes of the League are to advance the education of the 
Air Cadets and to promote an interest in the air element of the Canadian Forces. 
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